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Reviewing Appeal of Appeal of Nancy Mork and Amy Mork to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice and
Correction Notice at 601 CALIFORNIA AVENUE EAST adopted by Council on January 17, 2018 (RLH CO 18-
1) .

Owner, Amy Mork, contacted the office to request that the property be released from the Fire Certificate of
Occupancy Program.
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